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Friday, 8th March 

Merit Winners 

Well done to this week’s merit winners. As 

well as having 100% attendance, they have 

also demonstrated our Commando Joe 

‘self-awareness’ character value. 

Football 

As part of a ‘Biggest Ever Girls Football Session’ 

marking International Women’s Day some of our 

KS2 girls played some fantastic games 

throughout the day! 
 

In addition, this morning our Y5/6 boys 

footballers took part in the town cup 

competition at Brierton. 

 

Comic Relief 

In support of Red Nose Day, next Friday (March 

15th) will be a non-uniform day. Children can wear 

something red and we look forward to hearing the 

children’s jokes and funny stories in classrooms 

and our assembly. You can all look forward to 

seeing some here in next week’s newsletter. If you 

would like to donate this can be done on 

ParentPay.(this will also allow you to Gift Aid). 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/D

efault.aspx?shopid=14974  

Aspire2Be - STEMFest 2024  

This week, Mr Collinson's class were invited to STEMFest Tees Valley at Mowden Park Rugby Club, 
Darlington. The event involved around 40 North East companies who delivered hands-on activities, 
showcasing the wide range of careers and jobs available in Tees Valley.  

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

We will be celebrating World Down Syndrome Day 

on Thursday 21st March and joining in with the 

‘Lots of Socks’ campaign. Which socks will you be 

wearing? 

World Book Day 2024 

Thank you all for making ‘World Book Day’ such a fantastic experience for our children. They have thoroughly enjoyed dressing up as their favourite book characters and they have demonstrated amazing creativity 

with transforming their wooden spoons into a book character. Without your support, the day wouldn’t have been as successful as it has been. Thank you again to all of the Fens Community for your support. 

Wheelchair Basketball 

Well done to our Y5/6 pupils who attended a 

wheelchair basketball event on Monday afternoon. 

The event was hosted by St Hild’s as part of the School 

Games Mark. 

Coffee Morning 

Our next coffee morning will be held on 

Wednesday afternoon (March 13th) between 2 and 

3pm in the Heron Room. PC Coggins will be there, 

so please feel free to call in for a cuppa and catch-

up! 
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